Mr. Bob Switser, Sports Editor,
The Daily Register-Mail,
Galesburg, Illinois.

Dear Bob:

Thanks for your letter of April 3. However, you failed te
‘enclose the comment of Bill Kinney, of the Rock Island Argus.
I would be happy to see it if you still have the copy.

J

Looking forward to seeing ymmtholoth. I am

S8incerely yours,

Direotor of Physioal Education,
Versity Basketball Coech. -




